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Thursday 31st December 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Ref: MCC Reopening 2021 
 
I am sure that you are aware that the government has made further 
changes to its plans to reopen schools after the Christmas holiday.  
I recognise that very late changes, such as these, cause issues in families 
and so I apologise for the timing of this letter. 
 
In line with the government announcement: 
 

• Years 7 to 10 will be educated at home from Tuesday 5th January to 
Friday 15th January. They will return to school on Monday 18th 
January.  

• Years 11 will be educated at home from Tuesday 5th January to 
Friday 8th January. They will return to school on Monday 11th 
January. Year 11 mocks will go ahead as planned, starting on 
Monday 11th January. 

 
Year 7 to 11 will be taught all of their lessons online while they are at 
home. They should log into each lesson at the usual time. Their teachers 
will be sending them invites to lessons, which will appear in their TEAMs 
calendar. All students have been shown how to access TEAMs and log into 
their lessons. They should also check OUTLOOK to see if their teachers 
have emailed them.  
 
The children of Key Workers (for example those who work in the NHS) or 
children who are vulnerable can be educated in school. If your child is in 
either of these categories and you would like them to be educated in 
school, please contact our office in the first instance.  
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The school has also been asked to arrange for covid testing to be available 
in school from Monday 11th January for staff and students. We are 
currently planning how to do this. I will let you know the arrangements 
for this testing, as soon as they are finalised. 
 
Thank you, as always, for your support in these difficult times. I hope as 
the covid vaccine becomes more available, that the school and society will 
begin to return to normal. 
 
I would like to send my best wishes to you and your families on behalf of 
the Moat staff and governors. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr B Killeen 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


